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Vol. 15, No. 1 
February 2, 1984

MEMO TO: The University Community 

FROM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: Red Cross Blood Drive

On Monday and Tuesday, February 6 and 7, Gamma Sigma Sigma will 
sponsor a Red Cross Blood Drive, between the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 
3:00 p.m. The drive will be in the Conference Center on the second 
floor of the University Center.

Anyone between the ages of 17 and 66 may donate blood without 
additional consent required. Donors over 66 must have a doctor's 
written permission obtained no more than two weeks prior to the time 
of donation. All those who are able to donate will contribute to the 
health of the region. Appointments may be made this week at sign-up 
tables located in the Goshen Lounge of the University Center.
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